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May 6, 2024 

 

To: All Bankers, Brokers, Local Custodians, Global Custodians, and Other Intermediaries for 

[Shareholder] 

 

RE: Initial Notice of Non-Prosecution Agreement Shareholder Compensation Payment  

 

The purpose of this Notice is to request that you inform the above shareholder as their 

custodian bank in relation to a shareholder compensation payment of five (5) million dollars, to be 

made to shareholders who sold IRB stock on March 4, 2020 (the “Shareholder Compensation 

Payment”), as required by the Non-Prosecution Agreement (“NPA”) entered into by the United 

States Department of Justice, Criminal Division, Fraud Section (the “Fraud Section”) and IRB 

Brasil Resseguros SA (a/k/a IRB Brasil RE) (“IRB”) on April 20, 2023.  

Enclosed for immediate distribution is the following material intended for all persons or 

entities that sold shares of IRB on March 4, 2020. 

 Initial Notice of Non-Prosecution Agreement Shareholder Compensation Payment 

 Claim Form for Non-Prosecution Agreement Shareholder Compensation Payment 

According to IRB’s administrator, Itaú, your address was on record for:  

Shareholder Name: [Shareholder] 

WITHIN SEVEN (7) CALENDAR DAYS OF YOUR RECEIPT OF THIS NOTICE 

YOU MUST PROVIDE THE ATTACHED INITIAL NOTICE AND CLAIM FORM TO 

THE ABOVE SHAREHOLDER.  

If you believe that you are not the custodian bank for the above shareholder or if you are 

unable to deliver the attached Initial Notice and Claim Form, you must notify Kroll, LLC by email 

at: irbshareholder@kroll.com within seven (7) calendar days of your receipt of this notice.  

All communications concerning the foregoing should be addressed to Kroll, LLC by e-mail 

at: irbshareholder@kroll.com.  
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